
Unions launch joint platform of claims in health 
and local government

 Italy 

The public service federations of the CGIL, CISL and UIL confederations have come 
together to set out their platform of key demands for negotiating the next three-
year agreements in local government and health. The unions have underlined the 
need for urgent action to boost recruitment and reclassify jobs in recognition of the 
value of the work of public service employees. They are also calling for measures to 
reduce precarious work, currently affecting some 350,000 workers across the public 
sector. The unions also want to see improvements to industrial relations in the 
sector and measures to strengthen collective bargaining at both national and local 
levels.
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